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Dear Future Class 2W,  

 

It has been so lovely to see you all this week and get to know you a little bit better before September. Year 2 

will be a great year and there is lots to be excited about. We have fantastic topics such as The Great Fire of 

London and to get stuck into. Mrs Wall, Mrs Jeynes and I will make sure that it’s a year to remember! Being in 

2W means that you will need to be enthusiastic, work hard and do your very best every day. We are going to 

have so much fun learning together! To get ready for Year 2, keep reading lots over the holidays and keep 

practising counting in 2s, 5s and 10s.  

 

Over the summer I will be reading lots of books, relaxing and most importantly spending time with my two 

daughters. We will no doubt be getting outside as much as possible and doing lots of arts and crafts together. 

My family and I are also off on holiday and we’re hoping for lots of fun, family time in the sunshine!  

 

I hope you have a fantastic break. I can’t wait to see you in September and hear your holiday news! 

 

Mrs Williams 
 


